
M&C March Report to Meeting for Worship with Attention to Business 

1. We are presenting the State of Society for 2024 for first reading.  Please read this draft in 
advance (elsewhere in the newsletter).  

2. We are working on trimming down our Contact List to more closely reflect the current attenders 
of meeting. We note that there is a separate member list  and contacting these non-active 
members is something we are beginning to work on. There is another much larger list of people 
that receive the newsletter and that list is not our responsibility and not tied to membership or 
the Contact List. 

3. We are led to offer a monthly Meeting for Healing before 3rd Sunday worship.  This may expand 
to other times on Zoom.  See newsletter announcement. 

4. Fourth Sunday this month will not have any program because we are hosting Quarterly Meeting. 
On 5th Sunday (March 30).  Greg is leading the Quarterly Meeting in a “Listening Session on New 
England Yearly Meeting Sessions”.  This program will likely last until 2:30 or 3pm.  It will be a 
potluck.  More details in coming weeks.  Would we want to hold a potluck 4th Sunday so we will 
not miss this important time of fellowship? 

 


